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Teeters 

December, 2017 

 

Dear Friends,  

 “This is how God showed his love among 
us: He sent his one and only Son into the world 
that we might live through him.  This is love: not 
that we love God, but that he loved us and sent his 
Son as an atoning sacrifice for our sins.” (I John 4: 9, 10)  What an amazing gift that God 
gave to us!  We trust that you will be reminded once again this holiday season of His 
incredible love.  

  I had the privilege of sharing God’s Word at several Bible Camps, at VBS, as 
well in the public schools.  Many of the children are hungry for the truth of God’s Word 
as their lives are in upheaval. Please pray that God will continue to draw them to 
himself.    

Last February God took Kathy’s mom home to be with Him.  She had been 
diagnosed with colon cancer and her health was failing.  We miss her dearly but are so 
thankful that she is now in the presence of the Lord.  We continue to care for her dad.  
After 66 years of marriage this has been quite an adjustment for him.  I know that he 
would appreciate your prayers for him. 

 We have added two new grandbabies to our family.  Kent and Ariel had another 
girl, Lara Jo, in May.  She has been such a blessing.  Kevin and Alex had a boy in 
September, Milo Ellis.  They were here for Thanksgiving and it was fun to be able to 
spend some time with them.  We foresee many more trips to Missouri for us!  Another 
blessing has been the spousal visa that Kyle’s wife, Jiannina, received at the end of 
November.  It’s been a long road but we are so thankful that her visa has finally been 
granted.  We look forward to their arrival this spring.  

 

May you and your family have a 
blessed Christmas season.  

 

     
  With love,  
  Ken and Kathy Teeter 


